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Hi Rachael,

Thanks for providing the information and a chance to respond.

I have attached a copy of the approved plan submittal to the Hyak Property Owners
Association where they approved a front yard setback variance from 25' to 16'.

Let me know if you need anything else.
Marcus

On Mon, Mar 15, 2021 at 2:17 PM Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good afternoon,

 

Please see attached correspondence regarding your variance application.  I have mailed a
hard copy as well. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

 

Thank you,

 

  Planner I 

  Kittitas County 

  Community Development Services

  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2

  Ellensburg, WA 98926
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